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' 2015 has been an interesting year for Sonoran Desert protection, hasn't it?

On the one hand, the Oracle Road wildlife crossings are ahead of schedule and on track to be completely
finished in just a few months. Wildlife like javelinas and desert tortoises are already trying to use the wildlife,
underpass and deer and badgers have been spotted near the wildlife bridge. Because of your support, this
threatened wiidlife linkage will be re-connected and safer for both peOpIe and wildlife.

On the other hand, the results of the November 3™ bond electlon were extremeiy disappointing. With your
tireless support, we worked hard to champion Proposition 430, which included $95 million for open space
protection. But our efforts were ultimately not enough with the current voting climate and voters rejected all
seven bond prop05|t|ons :

Thank you for being by our side as we celebrate successes and weather challenges together..

The fact is, no matter what, our'Sonoran Desert is still under threat from new and expanding roads, new
development, threatened water resources, and climate change. And, despite any setbacks, we will continue '
to work hard every day to protect wildlife, conhected open spaces, creeks and streams, and all the amazmg
places that make up the unique and wild Sonoran Desert. .
Will you join us today by donetlng $50, $100, $250, 5500, or more? We have once again secured a $10,000
matching gift from one of our generous donors towards our $50,000 campaign goal.
This means your gift and its impact will be doubled! :

In 2016, we'll be emberking on some exciting new projects. Your giﬁ will support: -

e The launch of a new Wildlife Crossing Stewardship Program to ensure the Oracle Road wildlife
crossings are as effective as possible for wildlife. Trained volunteers will regularly monitor the
- crossings and we’ll be partnering with the Arizona Game and Fish Department to implement a
comprehensive post-construction monitoring program.












	CoalitionPageOne
	CoalitionMailing

